

PATHWAYS TO POSSIBILITIES AND STUDENT SUCCESS

Meeting Minutes

Parent Superintendent Advisory Committee

January 18, 2018

at Squaw Valley Public Service District

305 Squaw Valley Rd, Olympic Valley, CA 96146

In attendance: Karen Plank, Donner Trail Elementary parent rep, Marty Schoonmaker, North Tahoe High School parent rep, Allison Sayles, North Tahoe School parent rep, Megan Evans, Truckee Elementary parent rep, Lisa Holan, Glenshire Elementary parent rep, Steve Walton (second half of the meeting), Tahoe Lake Elementary parent rep; Rob Leri, Superintendent, Valerie Simpson, Executive Director of Educational Services, and Kelli Twomey, Coordinator of Parent and Community Relations.

- Dr. Leri welcomed everyone. Introductions were given around the room and the meeting norms were shared.
- Celebrating What's Right with the World and TTUSD
 Dr. Leri invited the group to share celebrations and good in the control of the

Dr. Leri invited the group to share celebrations and good news from around the district. A few of the accolades shared included accolades to Val for her presentation to the Board of Education on the High Reliability Schools Framework, the top spellers in our district, and North Tahoe High senior JC Schoonmaker selected to participate in a Finland Nordic race.

- Dr. Leri provided updates on the district.
- Dr. Leri introduced TTUSD's new Executive Director of Educational Services,
 Valerie Simpson. Val shared a little bit about her background and her new role with the district.
- Dr. Leri reviewed our upcoming District Meetings & Events
 - a. Board of Education Meeting February 7, 2018
 - b. National School Counseling Week -
 - Board of Education Meeting February 28, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. Student Voice Panel
 - d. STEAM and CTE Fair March 1, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. at the Truckee Rec Center
 - e. State of the District Community Meeting March 20, 2018
- School Updates We went around the room and parents shared updates from their school site.

